
Update on Security Project 

 

Dear HOA Members 

 

Further to our previous communication of 7 September 2018 the contractors for the 

security project are scheduled to be on site as from Tuesday, 25th September 2018.  

They will be starting with the registration of their teams with the Admin Office prior 

to progressing to site. 

 

The LM Management Team 

21 September 2018 

 


